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MINUTES 

COUNCIL OF ACADEMIC DEANS 

August 26, 1975 

The Council of Acadenlic Deans nlet on Tuesday, August 26, 1975, 
at 1 :30 p. nl. in Roonl 120 of Diddle Arena. Present were Deans Cravens, 
Jenkins, Sutton, Mounce, Gray, Russell, Stroube, Sandefur, Chelf, Hourigan, 
Hardin, Corts, and Davis. President Downing and Dr. Cook were visitors 
at the nleeting. 

Dr. Sutton gave a progress report on registration. He stated that 
at this point in registrationenrollnlent was higher than last Fall in every 
classification (freshnlan through graduate). Each college dean cOnlnlented 
on the status of enrollnlent in his college. 

Dr. Jenkins gave a report on the non-functioning cooling systenl ih 
Grise HalL 

Dr. Cook requested the college deans to subnlit the proposed progranl 
report for the 1976-78 biennial budget to Dr. Cravens and Dr. Cook. 

Drs. Davis and Corts discussed suggested topics to be included in 
a proposed Adnlinistrative Ealendar. A tentative calendar will be subnlitted 
to the deans at a future nleeting. 

Dr. Cravens cOnlnlented on the developnlent of an Acadenlic Progranl 
File in the Office of Acadenlic Affairs. The purpose of the file is to provide 
each college dean and the Vice President for Acadenlic Affairs with a cOnlplete, 
authentic and systenlatlc record of approved acadenlic progranls. 

Drs. Corts and Davis discussed a survey of faculty interest in topics 
for study through the Faculty/Staff Developnlent Progranl. The survey will 
.be distributed to the faculty within the next few days. 

Dr. Corts gave a progress report on Western's AID proposaL 
Several WKU representatives will nleet with AID officials in Washington 
late r this week. 

The decision was nlade to continue Extended Canlpus Stipends at 
the sanle level as in 1974-75. 

The nleeting adjourned at 3:25 p. nl. 
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